
 

 

25 May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are nearing the end of the academic year and our Summer term is packed with engaging activities 

to reinforce the children's learning.  The remaining trip dates are as follows: 

 

1. Nature walk in Blythe Hill Park:                    15 June 2018 

2. Cable Car Trip:                                               19 June 2018 

 

To conclude our creative curriculum topic "At the Movies" we are also in the process of planning an 

animation workshop at school and a trip to the Barbican Centre to watch a movie.  Details for these 

activities will be confirmed early next term. 

 

Your support on our school trips is always appreciated and we trust that you will feel free to express 

your interest.  We welcome the help and support of any parents/carers who would like to go on these 

trips.  If you would like to accompany us, please let me know so that I can arrange for the office to 

carry out a Barred List check prior to the trip. 

 

Although, we are as inclusive as possible, any pupil who is not following the school rules within 

school may lose the opportunity to take part in any of the trips. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Y4 Teachers 

Miss Senior, Mr Harvey Jones, Mrs Anchebe. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I am interested in attending the Nature walk / Cable Car Trip on the above named dates. 

Child’s Name ........................................................................................... Class………………………. 

Parent’s Name........................................................................................... Date……………………….. 

 

 


